
PROFESSIONAL
TRANSPORTATION, INC.

"The Right Way is the Safe Way" ~_.~
3700 E. Morgan Avenue •Evansville, Indiana 47715

Phone (800) 471-2440 •Fax (812) 485-3653
June 15, 2016

State of Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

The Honorable Rayne Pearson, Administrative Law Judge

1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Professional Transportation, Inc.

(Consolidated) Dockets TE-144101 & TE-160231— ORDER 01 and ORDER 02

Dear Judge Pearson,

Pursuant to the above referenced Consolidated Orders dated June 8, 2016, please find enclosed the

penalty payment due from Professional Transportation, Inc. in the amount of $85,450.00.

We appreciate the commission's leniency in this matter and recognition of our ongoing efforts to

become 100% compliant with the regulations. We will be reaching out to the,staff as 'they offered

following the hearing for guidance around our new processes and procedures that we have put into

place. In addition, we are preparing to perform an internal audit to ensure complete closure of the

identified gaps, and would appreciate their guidance to our internal auditor. Thank you in advance for

their assistance.

Please let me know if you should require anything additional regarding this matter from either myself or

PTI.

Sincerely,

Dave Howland

Chief Operating Officer

Professional Transportation, Inc.

3700 Morgan Ave.

Evansville, IN 47715

Office: 812-485-3625 Cell: 812-455-0183

E-mail: dave.howland@unitedevv.com

DH/nkc

Enclosure: Professional Transportation, Inc. Check No. 284812

Cc: Ryan Parker, General Counsel-United Companies


